CITY OF BINGEN

PUBLIC NOTICE

Public Hearing, Continued - Ordinance 2023-04-737 Adding BMC Chapter 17.30 Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs)
The City of Bingen will hold a continued public hearing on proposed Ordinance 2023-04-737 Adding BMC Chapter 17.30 Accessory Dwelling Units (ADUs).  The public hearing will be held via zoom teleconference or in-person at City Hall at 7:00 p.m. on August 1, 2023. To attend the meeting, obtain a copy of the ordinance, or make a public comment please contact administrator@bingenwashington.org or call (509) 493-2122 before 5:00 p.m. on August 1, 2023.
Krista Loney
City Administrator

